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Daisy Class

Celebrations               
This week during our new 

Celebration topic the children 
have really enjoyed thinking about 
the different things that can be 

celebrated and many ways to 
celebrate (balloons and cake are a 
favourite!) Don't forget to bring 

in your celebration photos, we 
have displayed those received so 

far in Daisy Class. 

PE                        
Daisy Class (AM and PM) have PE 

in the small hall each Monday. 
We remove our shoes and socks 

for PE and we encourage the 
children to be as independent as 
possible. Please make sure your 
child is in shoes that they can 

manage themselves.                           
No tights on a Monday please. 

Outside Play                               
We go outside in most weather and 

change into wellies if it is wet/muddy. 
Please provide a pair of wellies if 

required. We have a number of spare 
pairs but sadly not enough for all. It is a 
great time for your child to have a go at 
putting their own coat on! We have been 

practising using the Daisy Class magic 
coat trick, ask your child to show you!                                          

(Lay coat on floor with inside arm holes 
showing, stand at top of hood, put arms in 

arm holes, flip over head like a cape!)

Patterns
This week we explored the exciting 

world of patterns! Some of us had a go 
at making repeating patterns in many 

different ways. We used paints, unifix 
cubes, sorting bears and connecting 

elephants! See if you can spot a 
repeating pattern when you are out 

and about or maybe have a go at 
making one yourself! (We used two 

alternating colours. You could extend 
your child by using three colours)

Teddy Tennis
This week we started our 

first Teddy Tennis session. 
We were very excited but 

we did fantastic listening. It 
was so much fun learning 

tennis skills and playing fun 
games. We can't wait for 
more Friday tennis fun! 

IMPORTANT
The Daisy AM & PM Christmas 
concert times have changed!                        

The concerts will still be taking 
place on Monday 9th December 
but the AM concert has moved 
to 9am (straight after AM drop 

off) and the PM concert has 
moved to 2:30pm (before PM 

pick up) Sorry for any 
inconvenience! 


